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October 27, 2020 
 
Ms. Melissa Harmon 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
 
Re: Project, Permit No. M-1980-244;  
 Technical Revision (TR-124) Preliminary Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Ms. Harmon: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received a request for a Technical Revision 
(TR-124) addressing the following: 

Carlton Tunnel Mapping Adjustment 
The submittal was called complete for the purpose of filing on October 6, 2020.  The decision date 
for TR-124 is November 5, 2020.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily address 
any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility to 
request an extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been 
adequately addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the 
Division may deny this Technical Revision. 
 
The following comment is based on the DRMS review of the request for TR-124: 

1) Legal Right of Entry:   There is an area of nearly 0.5 acres on the proposed boundary 
clarification map that overlaps land managed by the State Land Board (SLB), see Figure 1.  
The inclusion of this area would require documentation authorizing legal right of entry from 
the SLB.  If this was the original intent, such documentation should already exist.  Please either 
provide legal right of entry or recheck your records to eliminate this overlap from the boundary 
clarification map. 
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Figure 1. SLB Overlap Area 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)328-5229 [mobile]. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS DRMS file 
 Elliott Russell, DRMS Justin Raglin, CC&V 

Patick Lennberg, DRMS Katie Blake, CC&V 
 Brock Bowles, DRMS Justin Bills, CC&V 

SLB 
Managed 

Area 


